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PROGRESS UPDATE M50

Change to Traffic Layout at M50/N7 (Red Cow)
Junction 9 from Sunday 16th of November 2008

M50 NORTH

RED COW
INTERCHANGE

THE FOLLOWING
CHANGE WILL BE
MADE TO THE
TRAFFIC LAYOUT AT
THE M50/N7 RED
COW JUNCTION
FROM SUNDAY
16TH NOVEMBER.
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From the 16th November at 8am the new
outbound Naas Rd (R110) to M50 northbound
free-flow on-ramp will be opened to traffic.

B BALLYMOUNT/TURNPIKE TO
M50 NORTHBOUND

From the 16th November at 8am Ballymount/
Turnpike traffic can access the new Naas Rd
(R110) to M50 northbound free-flow on-ramp
through the traffic signals at the Naas Rd
(R110)/Turnpike Junction.

N7 OUTBOUND

The new M50 northbound to N7 outbound
and the M50 northbound to City off ramps
have been opened. Temporary traffic signals
will remain in place at the N7/Monastery Rd
Junction until the new Overbridge (Bowstring
Bridge) linking with Clondalkin is opened to

traffic at the end of November 2008

OUTBOUND CLONDALKIN
TRAFFIC

¢ Outbound Clondalkin traffic will continue to

use the temporary “U-bend diversion” at the
MB50/N7 (Red Cow) Junction until the new
Bowstring Bridge is opened to traffic at the
end of November 2008.

The entire new traffic layout at the M50/N7 (Red Cow) Junction is expected to be in place by mid
December ‘08. Finishing works with temporary traffic management to be continued into the new year.

Please exercise care when using the new layout
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